
 
 

Press Release              Date: 10 February 2022  

 

CMB WING LUNG BANK   

HEAD OFFICE STAFF TESTED POSITIVE FOR COVID-19 

 

(Hong Kong, 10 February 2022)  CMB Wing Lung Bank (“the Bank”) would like to 

notify customers and the general public, the Bank was informed yesterday night (9 

February 2022) that  a concerned staff working in  Central  Head Office was tested 

positive for COVID-19. The concerned staff is a back office staff without direct  

interaction with customers.  The concerned staff wore masks during work with the 

last  working date on  28 January 2022 .   

  

Deep cleaning and disinfection  have been taken place in Central Head Office.  All 

staff from Central  Head Office working on the same floor with the concerned staff  

are working from home for self-quarantine and will conduct virus testing. To protect 

the health of customers and staff, all staff  working on the same floor  should be 

tested negative for COVID-19 before they resume work. The Bank will  continue to 

monitor the health situation of all  staff members,  and  will provide support  where 

necessary.  

 

For further enquiries, please call our Customer Services Hotline at 230 95555. 
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